
 

2829 W. Howard Place, 3rd Floor, Denver, CO 80204 P 303.757.9309 F 303-757-9197 www.codot.gov

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

MEMORANDUM  
 
 
DATE:  Friday, February 8, 2019 
 
TO:  All CDOT & Consultants Bridge Project Special Provisions Users 
 
 
 
 
FROM:  Michael Collins, Staff Bridge Branch Manager 
 
 
SUBJECT: Revision of Bridge Specific Project Special Provision – 519, Thin Bonded 

Overlay (Polyester Concrete) 
 
 
The revised Bridge Specific Project Special Provision (PSP) of 519, Thin Bonded Overlay 
is available for your use for concrete bridge deck protection projects.  
 
This PSP is located on the CDOT Bridge web page, and you can down load it using the 
link below: 
 

http://www.codot.gov/library/bridge/specifications 
   
This Project Special Provision should be used on projects as described in the 
INSTRUCTION TO DESIGNERS, page 14 of 14. If corrections or improvements need to 
be made, please contact Staff Bridge. 
 
Please review and become familiar with this revision.  If you have any questions or 
recommendations for improvement, please contact: 
 

Hoang.bui@state.co.us   (303) 512-4075 
 
MPC/hhb 
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